
 
         December 11, 2024 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 
This is a Letter of Recommendation for Camille Crawford. Camille is a powerhouse.  I have had the very 

fortunate opportunity to work with her while she was a student, and now an employee. Camille stepped 
up and took on the role of President of Black Student Union. She was in that role for two years and then 

passed the torch to give another student an opportunity, and stayed on to help and support the new 
President as well as the club and all of its members.  She has also been the Vice President of the 

Sustainability Club and is a writer for the Pioneer student newspaper, as well as a member of the Library 

Book Club.  She was also heavily involved in the Podcast, “Beyond the Atrium.” Camille was always 
working on events for the clubs and putting together reading lists (also one for children) for different 

months such as, Black History and Women’s History Month.  She would help students with what they 
needed. She was like a walking resource/encyclopedia and a wealth of knowledge, which is why she was 

also great as a student worker in the Library.  She is passionate about helping others and offers great 

ideas and is very patient with people.  Her wit and sense of humor make her so approachable which is 
always needed. 

 
She is a true collaborator, and works on displaying books and movies for events and topics for that 

particular month. She helped with the Holocaust Museum when it was located in the Library and helped 
with the tours.  You can always count on her to come through.  Her creativity is off the charts.  She gives 

everything she does for herself and others 100%. 

 
Her major is IT Web Design (Web Option on Pioneer Portal.)  She plans on becoming certified to build 

and diversify her portfolio, work in her field at a company and freelance combining her graphic design 
background with her IT skills to create websites to client specifications.  She also wants to design fun 

Apps.  Anyone who has seen her work and her creative flair (some of which you can find in the Library) 

knows she is going places, and we are all very fortunate that she has taken part of that journey at PSC, 
where she has inspired many, including myself. 

 
Her positivity, kind and helpful nature, sense of humor and intelligence and talent has not gone 

unnoticed, and she does all this while maintaining a very good GPA.  I cannot think of anything she 

cannot do.  She is a member the Alpha Beta Gamma Honor Society, Phi Theta Kappa, and has received a 
Web Junior Technician Certificate.  Camille was also one of a few who was awarded the “President’s 

Leadership Award” at Commencement where she received her Associates degree in Applied Science as an 
IT Technology Webmaster.  

 
I am confident that Camille will continue to do outstanding and meaningful things, and she will be an 

asset wherever she goes.  She is a visionary, talented and a master of many things. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Helen Manley 

Manager of Student life & Leadership Development 

Prairie State College 


